
 

School Litter Pick and Recycling CompetitiFriday 14th March 2025  
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Last year, we went on one of our first litter picks around Bingham which many of the 

children were very enthusiastic about. Now that the weather is a little better and the nights 

are starting to become brighter, the school council and I thought it would be a wonderful 

idea to go on our next outing for another litter pick.  

 

Next week, we will be thinking about British Spring Clean week and how it is important to 

care for our school and environment. We will be thinking about the importance of not 

littering and what this can do to our world when litter is around.  

 

This has inspired us to think about what we could do to make an impact in the community 

of Bingham. We will be holding a litter picking event after school on Thursday 20th March 

from 3:20pm until 4:15pm for anyone that would like to join us as a family. We will meet 

outside the front of the school at 3:20pm. Please ensure children attend with an adult (who 

will be responsible for their child the whole time). We have some litter pickers, bags, jackets 

and gloves that have kindly been donated by the council to support us with this event but 

please feel free to bring your own equipment too. We would love for as many families to 

join us as possible to make a small but valuable impact on our town’s environment.  
 

 

Kind regards  

 

Robert Miles Infant School Council and Mrs Attwood  

School Litter Pick  


